Invitation to the presentation of Arla
Plast’s year-end report 2021 at 10:00 am
(CET) on 18 February, 2022

Arla Plast will release the year-end report for 2021 on Friday 18 February, 2022 at 08:00 am
(CET).

Christian Krichau, President and CEO, and Monica Ljung, CFO, will present the financial result
on a digital conference the same day at 10:00 am (CET).

The report and a presentation will be available on www.arlaplastgroup.com.

In order to participate in the conference, please email that you would like to attend to
ir@arlaplast.com and you will receive a link.

For further information, please contact:

Boel Sundvall, IR, telephone: +46 705 60 60 18



